
May 3 - No School

May 7 - Grandparents’ Spring Tea

May 7 - Grad Parents’ Meeting at 6:00pm

May 10 - Gr 1 Mommy Spa

May 17 - No School

May 23 -OKCS Society Annual Meeting at 7:00pm

May 20 - No School

OKCS SCHOOL

DEAR OKCS FAMILIES,

OKCS School Updates

A Big “Thank You” goes to Karlene Algra for
directing the play, “Order Up”! Thank you also to all
the families and friends who attended.  
Grads will be selling snacks and water bottles
tomorrow at lunch.
May Madness - the May work bee has been extended
to include the entire month of May.
Grads are still collecting bottles!

GRAD FUNDRAISERS

OKCS ROYALS
Congratulations to the following high school
students who participated in badminton zones in
Airdrie last weekend: Jeffrey, Paige, Sydney, Abi G,
Noah L, Kyleigh, Nash, Isaac, Jenna, Isabelle,
Rochelle, Boaz, Callum, Kiera, Marielle, & Silas.
Marielle and Silas also qualified for Provincials.
Junior High Zones will be on May 8 in Okotoks..
Track and Field practices will start on May 7 on
Tuesdays and Thursdays. Coaches are still needed!
Please talk to Mr. T or Mr. Miller if you are interested
in coaching.
JUMPSTART TO HIGHSCHOOL
The Jumpstart High School program will once again
be be offered this summer to CESD students. If  six
credits of Com Tech are completed, they will
receive a brand new Chromebook that is theirs to
keep forever -- to use throughout high school and
even into post secondary. This opportunity is open
to any OKCS student heading into Grade 10, 11 or
12. Registration is already open but closes June 12.
The program begins on June 13 and must be
completed by July 24.

The School Office closes at 4:00pm on weekdays.

Reminders

It has been an honour to serve as the school's Vice-
Principal for 2023-24. That being said, we have decided
to return to Manitoba following the conclusion of this
school year to reunite with our families and friends. I am
grateful to be part of such a fantastic team of educators.
Likewise, it is a joy to teach your children and work with
school families. Hoping for the best to all graduates as
they wrap up their time at OKCS and a solid finish to
students who will be returning.

Thank you and God bless.
Anders Rempel

An Announcement from Mr. R

APRIL 29, 2024
NEWSLETTER

Upcoming Dates

Attendance at the Spring Tea is limited to grandparents
& seniors. Thank you for understanding!

Due to curriculum changes, for the June 2024 PAT
Writings, Grade 6's will not be writing Math or LA
PATs, only Social and Science.

OKCS SOCIETY MEETING
Please mark your calendars for May 23 at
7pm! Plan to attend. :)

OKCS HYBRID PROGRAM
We are very excited to announce that OKCS is going to
trial a Hybrid Learning Program for the 2024-2025
school year. There are only a few spaces left! This pilot
program will feature 1.5 days of in person learning, in
addition to self directed studies Click this link for
more information.

School Supply lists have been updated for the 2024-2025
school year. Alternately, please contact Custom School
Supplies and they can purchase for you!

Diploma and PAT exam preparation opportunity
information. 

Use this link if you are having trouble logging into Online
Payment. 

http://jumpstart.cesdhub.com/
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGCIEZUhmM/u6ZZqHrdBSu9uPKkUmSS4g/edit
https://www.oldskoinonia.com/students/school-supplies
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jTh0wrcmym60CN0oMj_Y1i1LoooiULC9Ejhg_qHCNwU/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/



